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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Eric Parker <fz3501 oq@yahoo.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 1:15 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To: David Stawick

From: Arlene Parker

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear David Stawick,

You have not replied to my email and mail I sent a couple of days ago about what your plans are to deal
with the legislation specifically R1N 3038-AC61. If you don’t vote this thing down, you will have
people with money leaving this country by the droves with me included. I will give up citizenship with
the US and leave. I would rather make low wages in an island country and trade only $100 at 100:1
leverage than to live in the United States and trade $10,000 at only 10:1 leverage. I will do what ever it
takes to preserve my rights and freedoms even if I had to leave this country destitute. Please get this
message to Congress.

I will continue to correspond with you until I get an answer from the CFTC so I know how to make my
plans. Good Day to you sir.

Sincerely,
Arlene Parker


